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25 October 2024 

 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM        

No.     465          , s. 2024 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 435 s., 2024 

RE: PROJECT GREAT-E CUM OATH TAKING AND CEREMONIAL HAND-OVER OF 

APPOINTMENTS 

 

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

 CID and SGOD Chiefs 

 Education Program Supervisors 

 Public Schools District Supervisors/District In Charge 

 Elementary and Secondary School Heads 

 All Others Concerned 

 

1. In reference to Division Memorandum No. 435 s., 2024 Re: Project GREAT-E 
cum Oath Taking and Ceremonial Hand-Over of Appointments, this office would 

like to inform all participants of the said activity of the change of date from 
October 28, 2024 to November 7, 2024 due to overlapping of activities. 

 

2. All other items specified in Division Memorandum No. 435, s.2024 will remain 
as is. 

 

3. For information, guidance and compliance. 

 

 

 

 

ORLANDO E. MANUEL PhD, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 
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